
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**GARBAGE  and RECYCLING NOTICE** 

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR’S SCHEDULE 
 
Christmas  and New Year’s Week:   
 
Garbage:  Cresco Thursday and Friday garbage routes will be run on  Thursday, Dec. 23rd and Thursday, 
Dec. 30th. Monday Dec. 27th garbage will be collected on Tuesday Dec 28th. 
 
Our Friday garbage routes in Chester, along with our regular rural Howard County routes, will still be 
run on Friday, Dec. 24th and Friday, Dec. 31st. 
 
All Howard County rural drop sites will remain as scheduled. 
 
Reminder: Cardboard has been banned from the landfill and cannot be put in the garbage. Please recy-
cle to keep our garbage clean. 
 
Recycling:  Cresco and Chester Friday recycling route will still be run on Friday,  Dec. 17th. and  Dec. 
31st. 
 
Reminder: The following items are not recyclable and should be disposed of along with your garbage:  
wrapping paper, gift bags, styrofoam and bubble wrap.  Please call the recycling center at 563-547-3199 
with any questions on recycling. 

 
The offices at Hawkeye Sanitation and Recycling will be  

closed on Dec. 24th and Dec. 31st.  However, our Recycling  
24 hour drop off will still be available. 

 
 

 Happy Holidays! 
HAWKEYE SANITATION, INC.   

 


